






 
 

● A group of three teachers attended The Wilson Language training to learn new strategies for 
helping struggling readers. 

 

Blue Heron ​~ Principal, Theresa Campbell 
 
What do you get when you put together a T-Rex (Mr. Mills), a 
Hula Dancer (Mrs. Bledsoe), and a sailing fish (Mr. Waibel)? 
One confused party host (Mr. Navin). The Blue Heron ASB 
kicked off the assembly season with a PBIS/Welcome Back 
theme that included staff playing the “Party Game” and 
participants dancing to the Macarena. Our ASB Emcees 
were amazing and we look forward to many future 
opportunities to celebrate.  

 
 
 

 

 

PTHS ~ Carrie Ehrhardt 

Elevator Update  

With the expected delivery of our new elevators in the next week, the 
construction crew has been busy finishing off the exterior framing of the 
elevator shafts on both buildings.  Students have been very patient as they 
navigate the construction barriers around campus.  The hard working crew 
from Merit Construction and their subcontractors have braved the rainy, 
chilly weather this past week to stay on track with the schedule.  

Friday Salon - ​The Weight of Water 

For our first Friday Salon this year, 
and in conjunction with the Port 
Townsend Film Festival, students had 
the opportunity to hear from director 
Michael Brown, about his documentary film, ​The Weight of Water​. 
Michael Brown delivers the awe-inspiring story of a blind 
adventurer taking on an absurdly improbable challenge: kayaking 
the Grand Canyon, after he became the first blind climber to 
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